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19th October 2018

Dear Parents,

I can’t believe that it’s half term already – the last seven weeks have absolutely flown by.
May I take this opportunity to thank you for all the food and fresh produce that you donated for our Harvest Thanksgiving (all but the fresh produce was donated to the Warrington Foodbank).  Thank you also to those of you who attended the two performances.
Dates for your diary

Monday 12th November

Hinduism workshops (for Y1, Y4 and Y6)





Anti-bullying Workshops (R.E.S.P.E.C.T)

Tuesday 13th November

Science Dome in school (Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4 and Y5)
Friday 16th November

Y4 Sunshine Assembly
Tuesday 20th November

Fire Safety for Year 5 (smoke tent)


Thursday 29th November

SATs evening for Year 6 parents (6.30pm in the school hall)
Monday 10th December

School Choir singing carols at Leigh Golf Club (11am)

Friday 14th December
School Choir singing at Newchurch Christmas Tree 
Festival (10am)
Wednesday 19th December
School Choir Singing at Bents Garden Centre (1pm)

Thursday 20th December

School Christmas Dinner
School Choir

Every two years the School Choir takes part in a schools’ concert at the Manchester Arena.  We will be performing there on 13th February and further details will be sent out after half term.

Cloakrooms
We have limited space in the cloakrooms and so we ask you to cooperate with us in ensuring that the children come to school with the following:

· Reading bag (containing homework folder)

· Standard size lunch boxes (approximately 20cm x 24cm x 8cm)

· Drawstring PE bags

· Coats that are labelled and have a loop for hanging on a peg

There really isn’t enough room for children to bring ‘school bags’ – they should be able to fit everything into their blue bags.  Whilst I appreciate how popular and attractive Smiggles paraphernalia is (I’m seriously considering putting one of the gorgeous sequins pencil cases 
on my Christmas list), their lunch boxes are ENORMOUS! The trolleys we have in school were designed for standard size lunch boxes and at the moment the children are struggling to fit 

their boxes on them (they are subsequently ending up on the floor and being trodden underfoot).  If you are planning on replacing your child’s lunchbox in the very nearer future would you please bear this in mind.
Headteacher’s Awards

It is worth noting that the children in Y5 and Y6 have access to an online reading scheme and every time they move up a level they come to see me to celebrate their success with a Headteacher’s Award! These special awards have been given to the following children this half term:
Aava


Luna
Elanza


Ted


Tom


Luke
 


Eleanor

Max


Benjamin

Evie


Beatrix

Eva


Sofia


Jenson

Tilly


Olivia

Estelle

Sophia

Oliver Ma

Thomas B

Dalton
Isabella
Callum

Elizabeth

Cheryll

Iris


Madelyn

Georgia Christian

Jack W

Will


Luca


Nyah


Lydia


Jack H


James F

Louisa


James T


Lacey


Oliver


Calum


Miles


Chloe



Harrison

Spike

Thomas A

Olivia


Charles 

Gabriel

Lexi

Gabrielle

Carmen

Thomas F

Cooper

Kieran


Harrison

Aimee


Arthur


Alex


Anna 

Lily-Rose

Miou


Jaydon

Georgia

Sophie

Toby


Jessica

Flynn


Esme


Arran
Well done everyone – keep up the good work!
Yours faithfully,
Miss L A McGann
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